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From the WPHA Board of Directors (BOD):
Dear Waverly Park Homeowners,

Again, thank you for your patience with the pool opening decisions during the COVID-19 pandemic. As noted in our
earlier update, we are being deliberately cautious with this situation in order to protect homeowners and WPHA.

The planned opening is 6/25/2020, at 7:00a. More details are listed on the WPHA Pool Committee web page (link
below).

For homeowners (and their delegates) to use the pool, homeowners must download, print, read and complete two forms:

¢ WAIVER OF LIABILITY AND HOLD HARMLESS AGREEMENT FOR USE OF ASSOCIATION AMENITIES
¢ Common Area Rules Acknowledgement (Only print and sign page 2)

If the embedded links to the forms don’t appear, the forms are available on the Pool Committee page at
http://waverlypark.net/welcome-to-waverly-park/association/committees/pool-committee/

Signed originals of the two forms should be dropped off at the pool from

e 6:00p —7:30p on
* 6/18, 6/19 & 6/22

Please email any comments to the BOD: wpha.bod@gmail.com

For the Board:
KEVIN REED
President
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